
 

 

 

 

Subject: Letter to Announce New Ownership 

 

Dear Clients and Customers,  

 

This letter is intended to inform you that the ownership of our company, Relentless Fulfillment, has been 

changed and now it will be owned by Ravinder and Navneet Prashar.  

As a result of this, the company is reinvigorated and intends to strive forward with a renewed focus on 

achieving its objectives with dedication and discipline.  

The new ownership is supportive and respectful of all current and prospective clients and customers of the 

company and intends to honor them with hard work and professionalism of the highest standard.  

Sincerely,  

Relentless Fulfillment  

 


